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One of the readings for this coming Sunday is a reading from John 4:11-16 and reminds us about the importance 
of loving God and one another. This is a good message for all of us to live by in our lives and to teach our children.  

My dear friends, if God loved us so much, we too should love one another. 

No one has ever seen God, but as long as we love one another, God remains in us and His love comes to its  
perfection in us. 
This is the proof that we remain in him and he in us, that he has given us a share in his Spirit. 

We ourselves have seen and testify that the Father sent his Son as Saviour of the world. 

Anyone who acknowledges that Jesus is the Son of God, God remains in him and he in God. 

We have recognised for ourselves, and put our faith in, the love God has for us. God is love, and whoever remains 
in love remains in God and God in him. 

MOTHER’S DAY  
 

Last week we celebrated Mothers’ Day with a tasty pancake breakfast and a special Liturgy. Thank you to Miss 
Sheridan and St Francis of Assisi Primary staff who helped to put on the breakfast and the beautiful liturgy. 
Thank you to Mrs Lena Camilleri and Mrs Kaylene Johnston for organising the Mothers’ Day stall and also to the 
parent helpers, Gaurav Nanda, Toni Baker, Allison Wilson, Terisa Bassili, Lisa Clarke, Anna Eriksson &  
Jason Camilleri. 

KINDERGARTEN 2016 ENROLMENTS                                                                                                                                     

Applications are now being accepted for Kindergarten 2016. Parents are asked to                                                                
obtain an Enrolment Form from the school office or download one from our website.                                                       
Please inform family or friends if they have children who are eligible to attend. 

                          CONDOLENCES 
 

                          Our prayers and condolences to the Peter of 1B and the his family , on the passing of his grandfather.     
                          May he rest in Peace. 

ASTHMA 
 

With the change in the weather a number of children are needing their puffers at school.  

Please ensure you advise the office if your child has a puffer that is needed at school and whether they will have  
it in their school bag or in the office. If your child has an asthma plan please email or send it into the school office 
for our records.  

Visit the Asthma Foundation website for helpful information. 

MEDICATION FORMS 

If you have recently received a request for further information regarding your child’s medication at school, can 
you please return these to the office ASAP. 

PARENT LEARNING FORUM ON NUMERACY 
For those who couldn't make it to the Learning Forum, a short video is available on Youtube. You can find this 
video by subscribing to Chris Boyer on Youtube or at http://youtu.be/2iA4-69gDxc 

DATES COMING UP 
 Sun 17/5 Ascension 

 Sun 24/5 Pentecost Sunday 

 Fri 12/6 Math-a-thon  
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